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Our Vision

Our Mission

To become a preferred 
learning destination 

for complete nurturing
of future leaders
through rigorous

sensitive development 
of the mind, intellect 

and character.
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The eminent American philosopher and 

educational reformer, John Dewey 

astutely stated, 'Education is not 
preparation for life; education is life 
itself.' Recognizing and embracing this 

profound reality, we wholeheartedly 

collaborate with you, our dear parents, 

to nurture these precious gifts of God as 

they embark on their life journeys.

Happy 7th Anniversary!

As you delve into this remarkable edition of our newsletter, I want to 

express our unwavering commitment to excellence in the years 

ahead, while counting on your continued support.

To mark our 7th anniversary, we are thrilled to announce the 

rebranding of our newsletter as 'The Pupil,' complemented by the 

exciting commencement of our secondary school, Blooming 
Greens High School. This transformation further reflects our 

institution's core essence of providing and utilizing resources to 

bring about the total child - the pupil of excellence! We are grateful 

to God and thank you our dear parents for the milestones recorded 

over these years.

Mrs. Susan Babatunde-Yamah
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How time flies! The first half of the 
Summer term is over and we thank 
t h e  A l m i g h t y  G o d  f o r  t h e 
achievements we have recorded so 
far. We also thank you for your 
unflinching support.   We welcome 
the new families who joined us in the 
course of the term and reassure all 
parents  of  our  penchant  for 
excellence in all we do. 

 

The just concluded half-term was 
dominated with activities that were 
tailored towards developing the 
cognitive, affective and psychomotor 
domains of our children. 

INTERNATIONAL DAY OF THE 
BOY CHILD 

The International Day of the Boy 
Child is celebrated annually on the 

th
16  of May as officially adopted by 
the United Nations in 2018. Being an 

Dear Parents, 

Mr. Fadare Adegboyega
Head Teacher

AFRICAN UNION & ECOWAS DAY 

African Union Day is 
celebrated on May 

th
25  annually while 

thECOWAS Day is 28  
of May.  We had 
Special Assemblies 
where the children 
were taken through 
the significance of 

the two days. They were able to appreciate great contributions 
of the African continent to the global economy, the goals of the 
two regional organizations and their many achievements in the 
sub-region. Some notable Africans were x-rayed, highlighting 
their unique contributions and inventions.   

 

intentional school, Blooming 
Greens School joined other 
notable schools in the world 
to celebrate our boys. At a 
special assembly organized 
for this purpose, the boys 
were reminded of their 
important roles in society and 
the need to be responsible, 
respectful and diligent. Boys 

face a lot of challenges and deserve to be protected, just like 
their female counterparts!    

 

CURRENCY DAY 

Another notable event was the Currency Day that was used to 
reinforce classroom learning on money, saving culture, buying 
and selling, historical timeline of legal tenders, different 
currencies in the world and exchange rates. A few banks were 
invited to talk to the children on the need to develop saving 
culture early in life. There were old and new currencies of many 
nations on display. Children spent their money on their chosen 
items and collected change. The event was simply phenomenal! 
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CHILDREN'S DAY

We marked Children's Day 2023 on Friday 26th of 
May, the children had lots of fun activities. We 
will continue to create fun and exciting 
experiences for our children to have a 
memorable childhood.

We appreciate your presence and objective 
feedback at the last Coffee Morning. In spite of 
the heavy downpour that welcomed the day, the 
turnout was impressive. This further confirms the 
premium that you place on the education of our 
dear children. We were also overwhelmed with 
tons of accolades and commendations. It is a 
testimonial of the intentionality in our service 
delivery.    

COFFEE MORNING 

 

CAREER DAY  

This annual programme is aimed at creating 
awareness of various careers that drive the global 
economy. The children came in their favourite 
career costumes looking very gorgeous!  

Our sincere appreciation goes to all our parents 
for their support towards the success of the 
event. Special thanks go to Mrs.  Kumoluyi (a 
Lawyer), Mrs. Onakoya (a Medical Dooctor) Mrs. 
Keshinro (a Medical Doctor), Mrs. Amadi (an 
Optometrist), Mrs. Ahusimere (a Marketer), Ms. 
Nosa John (HR Practioner & Events Manager), 
Mrs. Adedotun (a Banker), Mrs. Ajayi (an IT 
professional), Mrs Alabi (a Nurse) and Mrs. Dada 
(a Nurse) for making out time to talk to our 
children on their various professions. The 
programme was a huge success. 

BLOOMING GREENS HIGH SCHOOL  

As extensively discussed in the last Coffee 
Morning, we cannot over emphasize the 
commencement of Blooming Greens High School 
(BGHS) in the coming session. The college site is 
located in Yaba as well. All is set to commence the 
structure that will be purpose built and equipped 
with modern facilities that will enhance effective 
learning in the 21st Century. We have secured 
partnerships with many Universities and 
Foundations in Europe, Canada and America that 
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The first batch of entrance examination into the 
th

college is coming up on Saturday 24  June 2023 at 
8:00am. We request that you spread this good 
news to your friends and colleagues.   

 

OPEN HOUSE/SCIENCE/MUSIC EXHIBITION 

 

NURSERY 2 PARENTS' FORUM 

Please find time to review and rate our school on 
the upscale schools promotional website 
www.schoolscompass.com.ng. Kindly also often 
visit other Blooming Greens School social media 
handles (Facebook, Youtube and Instagram) to 
follow, like and rate us. Do also leave your 
testimonials about our school.  

Our annual Nursery 2 Parents Forum will hold on 
th

Saturday 24  June 2023 at 10:00am. This is an 
avenue to discuss the welfare of our children in 
Nursery 2 as they progress to the Key Stage. We 
congratulate all parents of these wonderful pupils. 

will open doors for exchange programmes with 
Blooming Greens High School. This partnership will 
avail our students scholarship opportunities in 
those universities, eliminating the need for the 
services of educational consultants. To this end, 
the representatives of some of these universities 
will be on ground at our End of Session Coffee 
Morning to address parents. Details will be 
communicated to you soon.  

  

THE SCHOOLS COMPASS MAGAZINE 

 

th
Kindly keep the 8  of July 2023 free in your 
diaries. Our great school will be open to parents 
and well-wishers at the maiden edition of “Open 
House” which will feature Science and Music 
Exhibitions.     

 

ENTRANCE EXAMINATION INTO BLOOMING 
GREENS HIGH SCHOOL 

th7  FOUNDER'S DAY 
th

Our great school will turn 7 on the 4  of June 
2023. We are elated at the lofty heights to which 
God has brought us, and we know that better days 
are ahead. We look back and see numerous great 
strides and outstanding achievements within the 

GENTLE REMINDER 

Only educational materials are allowed in any 
birthday pack. Edible materials and non-
educational items will be returned. Cakes are for 
photograph purposes and should be just one 
layer.  The celebrant is allowed to put on mufti. 

 

  

MID-TERM BREAK 

Thank you.  

The school will be on Mid-term break from 
th th

Monday 5  to Friday 9  June 2023. We will also 
thobserve Monday 12  of June 2023 as a Public 

Holiday to celebrate the nation's Democracy 
Day. Mid-term projects for the Key Stage 
classes have been uploaded on Google Classroom. 
Kindly prompt your child/children to work on the 
projects during the break.   

(BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION IN SCHOOL)   

Adegboyega Fadare 

Head Teacher.  

short period of existence. We give all glory to 
God Almighty for this. We also recognize that 
our success story is incomplete without your 
valuable contributions! We appreciate you!

  

4

thØ Day of the African Child – June 16
thØ Parents' Conference – June 17  

rdØ EYFS IPC Exit Celebration – June 23
thØ Nursery 2 Parents Forum – June 24

thØ BGC Entrance Examinations – June 24
thØ Nursery 2 Progression Ceremony – 13  

July
thØ Year Six Graduation/Luncheon – 14  

July

Other notable days to look out for 
in the term:
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